HARTFORD CITY PUBLIC LIBRARY
Board of Trustees

September 15, 2021 minutes of the regular meeting, submitted by Jen Holst, recording secretary:

Vice-President Dave Bowman opened the public hearing for the 2022 Budget, and no citizens being
present, closed the hearing.

ROLL CALL: Members April Bartlett, Dave Bowman, Camille Mealy, Kelli-RubleJudy-Sodders-Michael
Tabor-and-Kay-Waters; Director Michele Risinger; Admin Jen Holst

Not having a quorum, Michele offered a short summary of construction progress, and checks were
signed.



